From: Wheat, Christopher 
Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2016 10:35 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Deal, Joe
Subject: Travel to Mexico City

Steve,

This email is to inform you that I traveled to Mexico City, Mexico from November 29-December 4, 2016 to participate in the C40 Mayoral Summit and advance/staff the Mayor during the time he also attended. The City is a member of the nonprofit C40 Cities Climate Leadership group which covered my lodging, meals, and travel.  No additional expenses were covered. 

My apologies for not emailing you prior to the commencement of the trip as I’ve done in the past and is the appropriate practice in this situation.  Please let me know if you need any other information.

Thank you,
Chris

__________________
Chris Wheat
Office of the Mayor

